
 

 

Delaware Claims Association 

Secretary’s Report 

March 4, 2014 

 

 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:02  p.m. by VP Bob Domenick  

 
Introductions 

 

Secretary’s Report:  Accepted with change.    Accepted by:  Kim Harrison/Jack Walters 

 

Treasurer’s Report: No treasurer’s report was submitted this month. A two month report will be presented 

next month 

 

Vice President’s Report:    Accepted as submitted by Robert Domenick    New applicants for membership: 

  

 

1
st
 Readings:  

Shelly Long of Qual-Lynx 

Bruno Battaglia of City of Wilmington 

2
nd

  Readings: 

Amy Milhorn of DE Ortho Specialists 

Joshua Vaught of Regional Medical Management 

Karen Drake of CH Hetrick Associates 

Beth Crawford of ReMed 

 **Membership is contingent upon dues being paid. 

 

Golf Outing:    The 2014 Golf outing is scheduled for June 23, 2014 at Cavaliers Country Club. We are 

seeking hole sponsors, please see Bob Domenick. 

 

Fishing Trip:  No Report 

 

Seminar:  The annual seminar will be held on Tuesday October 7, 2014 at Cavaliers Country Club. Please 

see Anita with any suggestions 

 

Holiday Party:  The 2014 Party is scheduled for Saturday December 6 at Mendenhall Inn 

 

Legal Report:  Legal report was presented by Andrew Lukashanaus from Tybout, Redfearn and Pell. 

 

New Business:  NONE . 

 

Old Business:  NONE 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:16 p.m. By Bob Domenick 

 

Submitted by Scott Forrest, Secretary 


